
                           
                         

                       
                           

     

                               
                           

               

 

Partnership Access Line (PAL) 

The Partnership Access Line (PAL) is a telephone based child mental health consultation system 
funded by the state legislature, being implemented in Washington State. PAL employs child 
psychiatrists, child psychologists, and social workers affiliated with Seattle Children’s Hospital to 
deliver its consultation services. The PAL team is available to any primary care provider 
throughout Washington State. 

PCPs may call 1‐866‐599‐7257 between the hours of 8:00am and 5:00pm for any type of child 
mental health issue that arises with any child not just Coordinated Care members. Additional 
information regarding the PAL may be found at: 

http://www.seattlechildrens.org/healthcare-professionals/access-services/partnership-access-line/. 
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